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Jan Sharp OAM - Raymond Terrace & Lower Hunter Centre 
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Jan Sharp OAM  
Congratulations  
 

Jan Sharp attended a ceremony in April this 
year where she was presented with an OAM for 
services to Riding for the Disabled.  

After working many years as a coach at the 
Raymond Terrace and Lower Hunter Centre, 
Jan joined the Coaching and Safety Panel 
(CASP) due to her extensive RDA and Pony 
Club experience.   

In 1995 Jan organised the first major RDANSW 
State Coaching Workshop which included 
coaches, trainee coaches, volunteers and 
riders. This was a huge success and continues 
to be conducted on an annual basis. 

Jan was elected to the RDANSW Board of 
Directors in 2003 and took on the role of 
Finance Director. She held this position until May 
2014. 

In 2005 RDANSW left the National Body of RDA to work independently. This 
required a new coaching syllabus and resource material to be developed for trainee 
coaches.  Jan assisted in the development of this resource material. 

In 2009 RDANSW made the decision to become a Registered Training Organisation 
(RTO) that required three key people to undertake training for Certificate 1V in 
Training and Assessing. Jan was asked to be one of those people and she gladly 
agreed to do the course. She is currently on the RDANSW RTO committee. 

In 2012 Jan saw the need to develop a syllabus and workbook for the Hippotherapy 
subcommittee of the Coaching and Safety Panel. Jan single handedly developed the 
syllabus/workbook and manual for the Therapist and the Horse Handlers which was 
a huge undertaking. She then organised a workshop for therapists and horse 
handles at Raymond Terrace &Lower Hunter Centre and obtained the services of a 
specialist therapist from Canada to be the presenter/trainer of the attendees. This 
workshop attracted attendees from overseas, and interstate therapists.  So popular 
was this workshop that she organised another one in 2013 with the same 
international therapist. 

Jan keeps busy as an RDANSW Assessor, a member of Coaching and Safety Panel 
and a Coach at Raymond Terrace &Lower Hunter Centre. 
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Riding for the Disabled Association NSW 

 

Annual General Meeting & Workshop 
Saturday 30 April, Sunday 1 May 2016 

Manning Great Lakes Centre 

 

ògrab your dreams, hold them tight, mount a horse, then take flightó 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Competition Results 
Pearl Batchelor Award   Joan Edwards ñTall Timbersò  

Volunteer Encouragement Award  Margaret Wilson ñTall Timbersò  

Rider of the Year Award Lisa Jones Kendall  Mid North Coast  

Young Volunteer of the Year Award Amber Billett  Manning Great Lakes  

ñShushò Memorial Award   ñKahluaò  ñTall Timbersò & 

      ñMattyò  Kendall Centre 

 

 

Drawing Competition 

4-8 years   Carter Hutchinson-West Blue Mountains  

9-14 years   Chloe Briggs   Wauchope/Port Macquarie  

15-20 years   Jake Low   Wauchope/Port Macquarie  

21 years & over  Lisa Jones   Kendall  

Computer Generated Cooper Abbott-Watson Kendall  

 

 

 

Photograph Competition ï Popular Choice 

Sara Butcher   Ryde  
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AGM Photographic Competition winner ð congratulations Sara 
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AGM, prize giving and dinner at the Taree Club 


